
 
Gree�ngs District 5 residents. 
 
Hope you're all doing well and enjoying the week so far. I wanted to give everyone a heads-up 
about something I'm really excited about. On Tuesday, October 24th, at 5:30PM, I'll be hos�ng 
a Telephone Town Hall.  
 
This isn't just any town hall. I've invited department heads from various county departments to 
join us. This is your chance to get direct answers, gain insights, and voice any concerns or 
sugges�ons you might have.  
 
Whether you're curious about ongoing projects, have ques�ons about specific county services, 
or simply want to know more about what's happening in our community, we've got you 
covered! 
 
So, grab a cup of coffee, find a comfy spot, and dial in. Let's chat, let's connect, and let's work 
together to con�nue making our community the best it can be. 
 
Save the date, and I'll be wai�ng to hear from you!  
 
Wishing you all a fantas�c week and looking forward to our conversa�on. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
Yxs�an Gu�errez 
County Supervisor 
 
 
PS: To pre-register for the town hall, visit www.thm.com/riverside 
 


